September 13, 1995

Thomas A. Battocletti, Ph.D. 5712-D Brockton Drive Indianapolis, IN 46220

Dear Dr. Battocletti:

Thank you for your letter of September 6, 1995 to Dr. Kermit Hall. I am responding to you on his behalf and for Dr. David Marwell, Executive Director.

The additional information which you have provided will be carefully reviewed. The Review Board is processing thousands of requests for documents and leads regarding the existence and location of records. I will advise you when a determination has been made regarding the status of the original death certificate.

Again, thank you for writing to the Board. Please address future correspondence to my attention to ensure proper routing.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director for Communications